
Scackleton Action Group 
Minutes from Quarterly General Meeting held on 

Tuesday 8th November 2016 

 
 
Members Present: 
 
Clive, Wendy, Virginia, Roland, James, Sue, Cynthia, Paul, Lyn, Sue, Adam & Sophie 
 
Treasurers Report - no notes 
 
De Fib – Adam showed the action group the defibrillator which has now been installed in the village on 
17th November by Alex Quartnton. 
 
Members agreed the telephone box requires some TLC. Adam agreed to jetwash the inside and outside. 
Backboard may need painting. Sue advised she would look at previous minutes to find out who painted the 
box back in 2011. 
 
All agreed to re-visit painting of the box in Spring/Summer 2017. 
 
Training to be held in the church by the Heartbeat Trust and local ambulance/first responder. Wednesday 
25th January put forward, Adam to propose date and location with Heartbeat Community.  
 
Adam to make flyer to be hand delivered with the Scackleton/Hovingham newsletter asking residents to 
confirm either via email or paper form in the box provided in the telephone box as numbers need to be 
confirmed for the training session. 
 
Proposed time 7-7.30pm.  
 
Manual checks on the defibrillator need to be carried out for insurance purposes. A manual rota was 
suggested; to be reviewed. 
 
Café Market – Raised £571 
 
Christmas Party – Christmas party arranged at Roland and Cynthia's home, Church Farm, for the 10th 
December. Funds raised will go toward the upkeep on the church. 
 
All members of the action group agreed to bring either starters/nibbles and main courses. Clive to print 
tickets (approximately 50) to state bring a pudding and your own alcohol. Tickets to be priced at £15 per 
person to be sold to friends, family and other residents. 
 
Guests to bring along their ticket as this will also enter them into a raffle on the evening.  
 
Each member of the action group (per household) will get 5 tickets each to sell.  
 
Cynthia took notes as to who would be supplying what food on the evening. The evening would include a 
raffle and a quiz. 
 



 
Any other business 
 
Generally conversed regarding ideas on how the church could be used for future activities.  
 
Carol service to be held at Scackleton Church on 11th December at 3pm. 
 
Wendy proposed a “white party” were everyone wears all white and there are white decorations. Paul 
offered to DJ and set up the lighting. Proposed date would either be Saturday 4th February or the 11th 
February 2017. Wendy to check if either Terrington or Hovingham village hall is free for those dates.  
 
To primarily raise money for the Scackleton Action Group, we would charge for tickets to include supper 
and a dance. Wendy put forward the idea of paying for a table of 10 and provide your own alcohol.  
 
Paul mentioned holding a party on August late bank holiday 26th / 27th – to be discussed at the next 
meeting.  
 
Close of meeting 10pm. 


